
From: Curtis, Jeffery S
To: Mitchell, Cheryl L
Subject: RE: HW AND USED OIL MANIFESTS FOR FEBRUARY 2019
Date: Friday, November 1, 2019 4:41:25 PM
Attachments: SK Orange Park Shipping Docs.pdf

Cheryl,
 
Attached are the records you requested.  While pulling these records I found the following issues
regarding EPA ID numbers:

Tire Kingdom #135, 3950 W Newberry Rd., Gainesville, FL 32607 (FLR000116244) – The EPA
ID number was missing from the account in our database.  I have updated the account with
this ID today.
Sun Tire, 10101 Atlantic Blvd., Jacksonville, FL 32225 (FLR000175638) – this site was issued an
ID number with CESQG-NNOT (meaning the facility did not formally notify).  We still had
CESQG listed as the ID in our system.  I have updated the account today with the ID number
that was issued to the site.
Goodyear, 1585 Island Lane, Orange Park, FL 32003 (FLR000182543) – This site was also
issued an ID number with CESQG-NNOT, and we had them listed as CESQG in our system.  I
have updated the account today with the ID number that was issued to the site.

 
Per our conversation, we will re-double our efforts to ensure EPA ID numbers for our
customers/generators are added to the accounts in our database, and kept current.
 
Thank you,
 
Jeff Curtis
Sr. Environmental Compliance Manager
Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.
 

From: Mitchell, Cheryl L <Cheryl.L.Mitchell@FloridaDEP.gov> 
Sent: Friday, November 01, 2019 2:16 PM
To: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>
Subject: FW: HW AND USED OIL MANIFESTS FOR FEBRUARY 2019
Importance: High
 
Jeff – after a discussion with the call center today I understand that neither Theresa nor Bill are in
the Orange Park office now!  The center didn’t have anyone else’s name but she did confirm you
were still listed as an environmental manager – just not in the office today - so I’m reaching out to
you.  Hopefully you can pull the records I’ve requested in the attached email and be able to answer
any questions I may have on them.  And if you have info on who is the Orange Park Branch Mgr
and/or Administrative Mgr I would appreciate it.  Thank you for your help!
 
r/
Cheryl
904-256-1620
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From: Mitchell, Cheryl L 
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2019 5:46 PM
To: Cruz, William <Bill.Cruz@safety-kleen.com>
Subject: FW: HW AND USED OIL MANIFESTS FOR FEBRUARY 2019
Importance: High
 
Bill – I got an error message (below) for Theresa’s address which I had as Theresa.Cassell@safety-
kleen.com, not what is actually shown below with “cleanharbors” in the address.  Please forward to
her and copy me so I have the correct one.  Thank you!
 
r/
Cheryl
 

From: Microsoft Outlook
<MicrosoftExchange329e71ec88ae4615bbc36ab6ce41109e@cleanharbors.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2019 5:23 PM
To: Mitchell, Cheryl L
Subject: Undeliverable: HW AND USED OIL MANIFESTS FOR FEBRUARY 2019
 

BL2NAM02FT017.mail.protection.outlook.com rejected your message to the
following e-mail addresses:

tcassel@cleanharbors.mail.onmicrosoft.com

BL2NAM02FT017.mail.protection.outlook.com gave this error:
Hop count exceeded - possible mail loop ATTR1 [BL2NAM02FT017.eop-
nam02.prod.protection.outlook.com]

A problem occurred during the delivery of this message. Please try to resend the message later.
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